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Join us at the Libertarian Party of Maryland 2022 Convention!

When: Saturday, April 9th, 2022

Where: Beefalo Bob's Reflections Catering Hall

8015 Ft. Smallwood Road

Curtis Bay, MD  21226

BeefaloBobs.com

Schedule:

  9:00 am Registration

  9:15 am State Central Committee Meeting – including regular business plus the following:

!Voting for delegates to the National Convention.

! Nominations and Elections for the Chairman and Executive Board.  All positions are open.

!Voting on motions to amend the State Party Platform, if any (only motions presented and discussed

in the Platform Committee meeting on March 21st will be considered for an up/down vote).

!Only current Central Committee members may vote; check your mailing label to verify that your

MdLP dues are paid up and are therefore eligible – 40 memberships expire in the first quarter,

please renew in advance!  Go to VoterServices.Elections.Maryland.gov/VoterSearch to

verify you are currently registered Libertarian.  If you want to join the Central Committee for the

first time, see the Secretary prior to the meeting – preferably, contact him long before the conven-

tion because there is much activity on that day.

! Minutes of the previous Central Committee meetings are in previous newsletters and on the website.

þCentral Committee members may delegate a proxy:  Sign and date a statement designating another

member of the Central Committee as agent, granting that agent the power to vote in the Central

Committee.  Provide the proxy statement to the agent, who should present it to the Credentials

Committee upon arrival.  A scanned copy (smartphones take quality photos, too) of the proxy can

also be emailed to Secretary*LPmaryland.org prior to the day of the convention.

  1:00 pm Buffet Luncheon

  2:00 pm Speaker (TBD, check the website for updates)

  3:00 pm Speaker (TBD, check the website for updates)

  4:00 pm Adjournment

Pricing, menu, and directions on page 3 º

Platform Committee Meeting

7:00 pm March 21 (Monday), Location:  Zoom

Contact Secretary@LPmaryland.org for link
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Don’t Miss this Annual Affair!
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Chair’s Report – “Getting to the Next Level”

Many organizations grow in

discernable stages.  At certain lev-

els they spend time and resources

to create practices and policies

that make their recent growth sus-

tainable, which then sets the stage

for future growth.  Someday we’ll

get to the point that ballot access

isn’t even a question and we won’t

be surprised that our candidates

win races.  I want us to get to the

next level of our development, but

I alone do not get to decide what

getting the Libertarian Party of

Maryland to the next level means.

It could be one of our candi-

dates getting 5% in a statewide race.  It could be reaching

42,000 (1%) of the registered voters affiliating as Libertari-

ans.  It could be raising $50,000 a year and employing paid

part-time staff to do the kind of tasks that are hard to reli-

ably perform effectively with volunteers.  You and others,

newcomers and veterans alike, may have different stan-

dards and goals for what it means for us to progress to the

next level.

Over the long-run, many of the different goals people

work towards in our party reinforce each other.  A sponta-

neous order arises if you trust that the different choices

people make in support of liberty aren’t competing over a

fixed pie, but expanding the scope and depth of our com-

mon interest.  With different tactics in different areas of 

politics, we can all help move us towards greater liberty,

meeting different audiences and issue-agendas.

But no matter the goal chosen, if we don’t have people

willing to take action to implement those goals, we won’t

get to the next level.  Politics is largely determined by those

who show up, but because of our small numbers, we need

our level of commitment to be greater than just showing up. 

Pick a task, any task, and step up your commitment to

liberty.  The greatest difficulty we face is that managing

volunteers with other volunteers is very difficult to sustain,

because it is incredibly time-consuming and often inconsis-

tent.  Very few of us have that amount of spare time.

One of the best ways for volunteers to get involved in

action is by helping our candidates for public office.  Cam-

paigning with fewer dollars than our opposition means we

need a ground game that relies upon volunteers.  Sign

waves, showing up to support candidates at public speaking

events, distributing literature or door-to-door canvassing,

distributing signs, working the polls (especially during the

primaries), these are time-consuming but simple tasks that

volunteers can help tremendously with.  Pick a Libertarian

campaign and help that candidate spread the message of

liberty.  We get our best chance with most voters to engage

people who don’t spend all their time thinking about poli-

tics.  We expand our base by exposing more voters to dif-

ferent applications of liberty to issues they care about. 

They won’t all become libertarians, but they can become

Libertarian voters.  That, in and of itself, will help us reach

the next level.

— Eric Blitz

Free? State Libertarian  ISSN 1076-3155

The Free? State Libertarian is published three times/year by the

Libertarian Party of Maryland.  All material is copyrighted 2022

and may be reproduced, provided credit is given as follows:           

  “Reprinted from the Free? State Libertarian.”

Email:  LPMD.Newsletter*ICengineering.com (preferably)

Mail:  LPMD Newsletter, PO Box 321, Owings Mills, MD 21117

Fax: 214-889-3668.  Newsletter submissions are solicited.

Editor:  Robert E. Glaser, PhD

Check LPmaryland.org regularly for the current event calendar,

news, blog posts, and more!  Be certain to submit all of your

current event information to Webmaster*LPmaryland.org to get

the information online.

Content Policy
The views expressed by contributors to this publication are not

necessarily the views of the Libertarian Party of Maryland, its

Executive Board, or the Central Committee.  The Free? State

Libertarian is a first amendment publication, and welcomes

diverse participation from many sources.

The Libertarian Party of Maryland
P.O. Box 176, Abingdon, MD  21009-0176 1-800-MLP-1776

Website: LPmaryland.org

Facebook: www.Facebook.com/LPMaryland

Twitter/YouTube+: LPmaryland.org/get-involved/connect

(Verizon bought Yahoo – now all Yahoo Groups are eliminated)

If You Are Not a Subscriber
The Free? State Libertarian is mailed to all Libertarian Party of

Maryland members and paid subscribers.  You may have received

a gratis copy (mailing label says “Join the MD Libertarian Party”)

because you are registered Libertarian, are a member of the

National Libertarian Party, or requested information.  We appreciate

you acting to:  join the MdLP with the page 9 form; join the Central

Committee; become a newsletter subscriber only (send $20 to above

address); and/or register Libertarian (when we get 1% of the state

registered, we can end collecting petition signatures).
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Memberships Explained!
For this issue, we are also printing and mailing newsletter

copies to non-MdLP, but National LP members in the state. 

The various memberships are often confusing –

National LP:  being a sustaining National LP member is great,

but is separate from the Maryland party.

Maryland LP (MdLP):  We are the state organization which

publishes this newsletter, has meetings, events, provides out-

reach booths, etc.  We are in your community and support

Local Groups.  Annual dues is $20.

Maryland State Central Committee (CC): the CC is the legal

entity approved by the Board of Elections.  We provide the

“Libertarian” party status for candidates on the ballot; our

existence permits the LP Presidential nominee to run in Md. 

CC members must be MdLP members; must be registered

Libertarian in Md.; and state their agreement with the non-

aggression principle.  They are the voting members of the state

party and put state candidates on the ballot at meetings (we

don’t have primary elections).  There is no additional cost.

Local Groups: there are 14 geographical groups (constituted

mostly by county, see page 9) that have meetings.  Technically

these fall under the auspices of the MdLP Local Ad-Hoc Com-

mittee.  Local Group members may or may not be actual MdLP

members; Local Group members are not MdLP members

unless they specifically join and pay MdLP dues.

Registered Libertarians:  any state resident who registers to

vote may choose to be registered as a Libertarian.  There is no

requirement to belong to any of the above organizations, and

there are no dues.  As of January 31, 2022 the state count is

16,659.

We are talking to you!  We really, really want you to join

the MdLP (send in the page 9 form, or click the Donate link at

the top of the webpage to join).  Become a CC and/or Local

Group member if so inclined.  It would be great if you also join

the National LP (www.LP.org).  We really, really want you to

encourage others to register Libertarian (VoterServices

.Elections.Maryland.gov/OnlineVoterRegistration). 

Those currently registered as unaffiliated are prime targets. 

When we get 1% of the state registered, we can stop collecting

petition signatures every four years.  Support our state candi-

dates.  Come to our upcoming convention and meet like-mind-

ed neighbors.

— Robert E. Glaser  (Secretary*LPmaryland.org)

continued from page 1, 2022 Convention

Directions:

" From Baltimore:  Go south on St Paul St/Light St; use the

right two lanes to turn onto E Conway St (0.3 mi); use

the left two lanes to turn onto I-395 S (0.7 mi); take the

exit onto I-95 N toward New York (0.8 mi); take exit 54

to merge onto MD-2 S/S Hanover St, continue to follow

MD-2 S (1.9 mi); slight left onto Frankfurst Ave (1.1

mi); continue onto Shell Rd (0.7 mi); turn right toward E

Patapsco Ave (135 ft); turn right onto E Patapsco Ave

(0.2 mi); turn left onto Pennington Ave (1.6 mi); continue

straight onto MD-173 S (4.4 mi); turn left (66 ft); turn

left; Beefalo Bob's will be on the right (59 ft).

" From the north:  Take I-95 S to exit 64 and merge onto

I-695 E toward Essex (2.7 mi); keep right at the fork to

continue on I-695 S (8.4 mi); keep left to stay on I-695 S

(toll road, 5.5 mi); take exit 1 toward Hawkins Pt Rd/

Pennington Ave/Ft Smallwood Rd (0.3 mi); turn left onto

Quarantine Rd (0.2 mi); turn left onto Hawkins Point Rd

(0.2 mi); continue onto MD-173 S/Fort Smallwood Rd

(2.7 mi); turn left (66 ft); turn left; Beefalo Bob's will be

on the right (59 ft).

" From Washington:  Take MD-295 N/Baltimore-Washing-

ton Pkwy to I-695 E toward Glen Burnie; keep right at

the fork to stay on I-695 E (4.2 mi); take exit 1 toward

MD-173/Hawkins Pt Rd/Pennington Ave/Ft Smallwood

Rd (0.4 mi); use the middle lane to turn right onto Quar-

antine Rd (354 ft); turn left at the first cross street onto

Hawkins Point Rd (0.2 mi); continue onto MD-173 S/

Fort Smallwood Rd (2.7 mi); turn left (66 ft); turn left;

Beefalo Bob's will be on the right (59 ft).

Cost:

" The Central Committee only meeting has no charge.

" $65 Ticket by March 31 covers luncheon and speakers.

" $75 Ticket after March 31 covers luncheon and speakers.

" We must give as accurate a ticket count to the venue as

possible on April 1st, so please consider purchasing your

tickets early!

" Beefalo Bob's cash bar is available.

" You cannot bring your own alcohol, food or drinks into

the event.

" To pay:  click Donate at the top of the webpage, or mail

check to Box 176 address with prior registration by mid-

night April 5; space permitting.

Buffet Menu:

" Pit Beef

" Pit Ham

" Pit Turkey

" Shredded Beef BBQ

" Rolls and Rye

" Cold sides

" Hot sides

" Dessert

" Iced tea and soft drinks are included.  Cash Bar.

Get your very own MdLP plates!

Promote the MdLP Contact the Secretary
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Editor’s Finale
The weekend of October 24/25, 1998 hosted the MdLP’s

annual Convention for that year, at the Glen Burnie Holiday Inn. 

Nancy Millionie organized the two-day event.  Brian Wilson, a

popular local libertarian radio talkshow host, gave a pessimistic

dinner speech which was somewhat controversial.  I remember the

event partly because for no particular reason I took photographs

with my ancient Pentax film SLR camera.  Afterwards, Lorenzo

and Susan Gaztañaga – who my recollection tells me were the then

Free State Libertarian editors, but the actual editor might have

been Norman Rule – phoned me.  They had noticed I had taken

pictures.  I thought that perhaps they wanted them for the upcom-

ing newsletter; but to my surprise they asked me to take over as

the editor.  Which I accepted.

The December 1998 Free State Libertarian (I added the “?”

starting the next issue) was my first issue as

editor.  This current issue is my 64th and final

one as your Editor.  The largest was 24 pages

(March 2003) – I used to receive more contri-

butions than in recent years.  Especially in the

early years we mailed them to prospects as

well as MdLP members; as many as 1000

copies, we bulk-mailed them.  There were

lots of folding, taping, addressing, etc. parties

in my basement with the pool table serving a

non-billiards function.  The last number of

years I’ve done most of the preparation my-

self, mailing with stamps to fewer than 200

members-only most of the time.  I’ve gone

through at least four different print compa-

nies by my memory over the timespan.  All of

these issues are archived on our website

along with my predecessors’ back through

January 1992.

January 2002 was my favorite issue for

an esoteric reason.  I put a picture in of Min-

oru Yamasaki (an American-born son of im-

migrants), the World Trade Center architect

posing with his model for that project.  As an

engineer I cherish building things.  Destruc-

tion is easy, design and construction much

harder.  I was not going to print yet another

picture of the smoking towers.  I choose to

celebrate creation instead.  I was very disappointed that the print-

ing company I used had that picture come out overly dark.

There is always a temptation to discontinue newsletters.  Of

course, they serve the primary purpose of advising members of

upcoming events and reporting on recent events.  People tend not

to think, however, about another function of organizational news-

letters:  they provide the most accurate history of an organization. 

History is not something in the forefront of our minds as we are

busy with day-to-day goings-on, but eventually someone becomes

interested in researching the past – ergo a natural search for back

newsletter issues.

People think that websites fill that historical need.  My old

MdLP website had a calendar of events that certainly showed

upcoming events, but the listings never expired – so one could

look back and find every past activity.  I have everything there

from January 1998 through April 2014, when we retired Neil

McIver’s Linux Apache webserver and transitioned to Wordpress

and new webmasters.

I used to have a very informal gallery of photos on the web-

site which also could be used to identify past historical events.  I

listed every MdLP candidate going back years.  Many think that

social media platforms replace these functions.  But if you peruse

our Facebook site you will not find such historical information. 

And proprietary social media websites do not guarantee longevity

anyway.

The current website calendar shows no past activities and the

website lists no past candidates.  I do understand that some are in

favor of very clean “now” websites without significant back

history – I personally opt for an air-it-out

attitude with a detailed back story that exhib-

its a sense of openness.

All of these above comments are meant

to encourage thought about how we will go

forward with our newsletters such that we

retain reliable historical records.  As the

decades-old third largest political party in the

state of Maryland, we deserve proper recog-

nition.

And please, please – support your new

Editor with submissions!

At the November 11, 2000 Central Com-

mittee meeting, I was first elected to the Ex-

ecutive Board, and at the Executive Board

meeting on that date I was elected Secretary. 

I have filled that role ever since, serving with

seven Chairmen.  As of the upcoming Con-

vention I am retiring from all MdLP positions

and will not run for Executive Board.  I take

pride in seeing that matters are handled in a

professional manner and have enjoyed that

aspect of the office.  I will tell you my great-

est joy as Secretary over all that time:  going

to the polls and seeing Libertarian candidates

on the ballot.  While I take no credit for it,

my signature on the Board of Elections nominating form is one of

the two (along with the Chairman) which literally place those

candidate names onto the polling machinery.  I have signed every

such form since 2001 and never did a tear fail to come to my eyes

when I walked into the booth.  I have already signed the forms for

the candidates we nominated last October, so the next general

election will be the last time I can enjoy that particular moment of

glee.

Thank you all for your confidence throughout these years, and

I wish the very best to my successors.  Au Revoir de N3IC.

In Liberty,

Robert E. Glaser, PhD
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Transferable Ballot Method of Proportional Representation

MdLP Bylaws have us use this method of voting for Chairman, Executive Board, and delegates to the national convention should

there be more candidates than positions.  Only paid-up Central Committee members may vote.  Our convention is a busy time, so please pay

any outstanding dues via the website well before that date.  If you are not on the Central Committee and wish to join, please also handle

that with the Secretary in advance as well.  To do so, send an image from voterservices.elections.maryland.gov/VoterSearch
showing you are currently registered Libertarian in Maryland, and certify agreement with the principle set forth in Article II (the non-

aggression principle) in our constitution.

If necessary, at the convention ballots similar to the one above will be distributed with the Candidate Codes and Candidate Names

populated.  You must clearly print your name and sign the document (we do not use secret ballots) for it to count.  You may choose from

one to the number of candidates to vote for; put their Candidate Codes – in order – in the 1, 2, ... 13 spots as shown above.  Duplications

serve no purpose.  The data from all of these ballots must be typed into a calculating program on-the-spot at the convention, so please take

care to write very legibly to speed up the process.  We will have several data entry people, but it is still time-consuming.

At the end of a ballot, it is possible (likely) that the election is not complete; in such cases, candidates may voluntarily withdraw.  If

none do, then the candidate with the fewest totals (more than one if identical tallies) will be withdrawn; NOTA is never withdrawn.  The

next ballot is computed and this process continues until completed.  Consult our bylaws for a full description.

We need everyone’s cooperation to get this done in a timely fashion!

Dean Ahmad comments:

It is easy to vote in our ranked choice voting system:  just rank all candidates you are willing to see
elected in your order of preference.  The method of counting votes is admittedly complex, but it is worth
it because it avoids the winner take all of common methods of voting.  It also avoids the tendency to elect
the least objectionable candidate of some other alternative voting systems.



Page 6 1-800-MLP-1776     Free? State Libertarian     LPmaryland.org Volume 44 Issue 1

Become a Libertarian Party of Maryland Member

Libertarians that are interested in supporting the party can be a member of both the National Libertarian Party

AND/OR the Libertarian Party of Maryland.  The Libertarian Party of Maryland is an all-volunteer organization. 

Your $20 membership dues help cover essential operating costs like website hosting, printing, events, and ballot

access.  Dues paying members also have the option to become voting members of our Central Committee – the

governing body of our party.  For more information, visit LPmaryland.org

Register Libertarian Today!

If 1% of Maryland voters are registered Libertarian, we can maintain permanent ballot access, saving us tens of

thousands of dollars, and hundreds of valuable hours collecting signatures for ballot access.  Updating your voter

registration is FREE and easy.  Stop voting for the lesser of the evils in the Republican and Democratic party

primaries!  Instead, invest your precious, limited energy in promoting liberty with the Libertarian Party of Maryland. 

For more information, visit LPmaryland.org/helpout

2022 Libertarian Candidate Update

The following candidates were nominated by the Libertarian Party of Maryland and have filed with the state of

Maryland for the upcoming election. 

David Lashar & Christiana Logansmith |  Governor &        

Lt. Governor 

David & Christiana bring experience & accomplishment from

both private business & public service. 

Website:  DavidLashar.com

Email:  info*DavidLashar.com

David Sgambellone | Anne Arundel County Council

David is a 37 year old father of three.  Graduated with Bachelors in Computer Engineering

from the University of Akron, works for a defense contractor based in Fort Meade.

Website:  SgambelloneForCouncil.org

Email:  dcSgambellone*gmail.com

Travis Lerol | House of Delegates, District 31B

Travis Lerol grew up in rural MN, and attended Mesabi Range Community College,

graduating with honors, before attending UofMN-Duluth.  After 9/11, he chose to enlist in

the air force, qualifying as a software developer and stationed here at Fort Meade, MD.  He’s

lived in central MD ever since. 

Website:  TravisLerol.com

Email:  Travis*TravisLerol.com

— Krystal Woodworth
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Holiday Party
David Dull hosted our MdLP Holiday Party on December 11.  This was the exact 50th anniversary of the formation of the LP!
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5 Ways to Support Libertarianism Without Leaving Your House
Ø Register Libertarian

Updating your voter registration is fast, easy, and costs nothing.  If 1% of Maryland voters are registered Libertarian, we could have

permanent ballot access.  (No more petitioning!)

Ù Become a dues-paying member

For $20 a year, you can become a dues paying member of the Libertarian Party of Maryland (LPMD).  This is separate from the national

Libertarian membership.  Dues paying members are invited to accept the statement of nonaggression and participate in the LPMD Central

Committee, which is our decision making body.

Ú Make a donation

Asking for donations is always difficult – and it’s especially difficult when the inflationary policies of most recent administrations have

been so extreme – but running the party costs money, and as you may have noticed, prices are rising.  

Û Open your LPMD emails

Check your promotions, junk, and spam folders and mark our emails “not spam” and take 1 minute to scroll through the emails we send

out.  We try to limit it to just a couple of emails a month with just the really important updates. 

Ü Show your support on social media

Follow us on Facebook, Instagram and Twitter at @lpmaryland.  Please take a minute every time you are on social media to go to our

profile and like, comment, and share on our posts.  The social media algorithms really limit the spread of our content – likes, comments

and shares help spread our message!   

For links and more information, visit LPmaryland.org/news
— Krystal Woodworth, Vice Chair

Community Activities
On November 25, the Baltimore Sun printed David Grigg’s

letter “Gerrymandered districts embarrass the state.”  He self-

identifies as a Libertarian and says that the large number of inde-

pendents and members of smaller, principled parties should not be

ignored in the considerations, especially in the drawing of the

boundaries.  “What the voters of Maryland deserve is a congres-

sional district plan that a majority of Marylanders will think is

reasonable.”

Your Secretary/Editor continues to be blocked by the Balti-

more Sun.  They neither printed nor posted online this December

29 response “Marijuana, again. Really?”  In total it stated:  “I have

one question regarding the Dec. 29 article ‘Feds criticized after

Ravenell acquittals’:  how many taxpayer dollars were spent 

prosecuting a case in which all charges apparently stemmed from

‘trafficking freights of marijuana across the country?’  Is this how

we want money extracted from the population upon threat of

imprisonment utilized?”

The Baltimore Sun on January 15 printed an op-ed by Jona-

than Gress-Wright, “A costly, unproven way to reduce fire

deaths.”  He takes issue with the “claim that a 2012 state law

mandating sprinkler systems in new homes was responsible for the

decline in fire deaths (along with the law mandating all smoke

alarms be installed with 10-year sealed-in batteries).”  He says that

these issues are better resolved at the local level and that “we

should be seriously considering repeal of any regulations that

unnecessarily increase cost of housing.”

Congratulations to our public advocates.  Every time a newspaper prints your letter and you note yourself as a Libertarian, it tells

readers that our party exists!  Please send in reports of your success, too!

Win-Win Democracy Newsletter
One of my high school friends – Lee Nackman – has created a newsletter on Substack in which he is trying to bridge the left-right gap. We

Libertarians defy simple one-axis political partitioning and prefer the two-dimensional Nolan Chart.  Nonetheless, while Lee admittedly is

leftward leaning he is actively soliciting more conservatives to provide their opinions.  Sign up for his newsletter here:

WinWinDemocracy.org/about
Yes, we are both old-timers now but Lee has impeccable bona fides.  Back in the day I worked alongside him for a while repairing 8-track

machines and TV’s in Randallstown, and he advanced to the highest levels of executive management at IBM, Microsoft, and HP.  But he

is not a bean-counter – he can write software himself and actually build circuitry with a soldering iron.  Give his newsletter a try.

— Robert E. Glaser
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State Executive Board Officers
Chairman Eric Blitz 410-812-7265 Chair*LPmaryland.org

Vice Chairman Krystal Woodworth Vice-Chair*LPmaryland.org

Secretary Robert E. Glaser 410-363-6626 Secretary*LPmaryland.org

Treasurer Bob Johnston 443-310-5373 Treasurer*LPmaryland.org

Membership/Events Otto Dassing Phil.Dassing*LPmaryland.org

Field Operations David Dull David.Dull*LPmaryland.org

At Large Alex Schlegel Alex.Schlegel*LPmaryland.org

Local Groups
Anne Arundel County:  Brian Kunkoski  Brian.Kunkoski*LPmaryland.org

Baltimore City:  Scott Spaulding  sSpaulding*LPmaryland.org

Baltimore County:  Doug Stanley  Doug.Stanley*LPmaryland.org

    Otto Dassing  Phil.Dassing*LPmaryland.org

Carroll County:  Clif Keller  Clif.Keller*LPmaryland.org

Frederick County:  Jordan Appler  Jordan.Appler*LPmaryland.org

Harford County:  Tracy Holmes  Tracy.Holmes*LPmaryland.org

Howard County:  Stuart Simms  Stu.Simms*LPmaryland.org

Montgomery County:  Kyle Walker kWalker*LPmaryland.org

Prince Georges County:  Myron Hyman  Myron.Hyman*LPmaryland.org

Southern Maryland:  Zach Mooney  Zach.Mooney*LPmaryland.org

Upper Eastern Shore:  Krystal Woodworth  kWoodworth*LPmaryland.org

Mid Shore:  Tim Miller  Tim.Miller*LPmaryland.org

Lower Eastern Shore:  Jonathan Moore  Jonathan.Moore*LPmaryland.org
Western Maryland:  Vacant

Copy or Clip Form E E E E E E
. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .

Libertarian Party of Maryland Membership Form

Name: . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .

Address: . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .

City, State, Zip: . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .

County: . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .

Email: . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .

Phone (day): . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .

Phone (evening): . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .

Phone (other): . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .

Anyone may become a member of the MdLP.  To become a voting member of the Central

Committee, your voter registration must be Libertarian, unless registration as a Libertarian

is not permitted; and not be currently registered as affiliated with any other political party: 

certify your registration status and your agreement with the non-aggression principle with the state Secretary.  For more

information, contact Otto Dassing at Phil.Dassing*LPmaryland.org

The executive board meets

monthly.  All meetings are open

to Central Committee members.

Contact the Chairman for date,

time, and location.

Payment Information

Maryland/county-only dues $ 20.00

Additional donation: _____

Total Payment: $_____

Monthly Credit Card Donation: $_____

“Check  “Mastercard  “VISA   “Discover

Card# ________________ Exp: ___

Signature _____________________
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I’d like to volunteer for:
“ Envelope stuffing
“ Outreach programs
“ Computer work
“ County organization
“ Campaign help
“ Public Relations
“ Other: ___________

Federal law requires political committees to report the name, mailing address, and occupation

and name of employer for each individual whose contributions aggregate in excess of $200 in a

calendar year.  Political contributions are not tax deductible.

Occupation: _________________________ Employer: ____________________________

Maryland voters registered Libertarian:

16,659 (0.40%)



Libertarian Party of Maryland
P.O. Box 176
Abingdon, MD  21009-0176

“Individual Liberty is Our Top Priority”
Call 1-800-MLP-1776 if you agree

Please check the first line of the
mailing label to verify your
MdLP status (see page 2)

L

LPmaryland.org

Stay up-to-date on MdLP activities with our online calendar-of- events:  visit

LPmaryland.org/events/ (often!).  Check page 9 for contact numbers not listed here.

March 21 (Monday) 7:00pm:  Platform Committee meeting.  Page 1

April 9:  Annual MdLP Convention.  Page 1

1-800-MLP-1776


